Dear Prospective Itchen Student,

We are living through unsettling times, but I want to offer you reassurance as you look ahead.

The announcement that exams would be cancelled came as a surprise to all of us. What is clear is that the government will put in place a mechanism by which you will be given grades to enable you to progress to college.

We anticipate using these grades as the basis for our enrolment process, which will clearly need to be more flexible than in previous years. We will provide you with support and guidance to ensure that you are enrolled on appropriate courses that will allow you to progress to your future career – university, apprenticeship or employment.

At this stage it is unlikely that the June Welcome Event will operate as we had planned, but we will review this later. We will continue to keep you informed of any changes as decisions are made.

Transition work can be found on our website.

If you have any additional questions please contact admissions@itchen.ac.uk.

I look forward to welcoming you to Itchen Sixth Form College as planned.

With very best regards

Alex Scott

Principal | Itchen Sixth Form College
Middle Road | Bitterne | Southampton | SO19 7TB | UK
T: 022 8042 0226 F: coost @itchen on uk www.itchen

T: 023 8043 9226 E: ascott@itchen.ac.uk www.itchen.ac.uk